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MEMORANTUM T0:

National Association of College and University Business Officers
One Dupont Circle, Suite 510, Washington, D.C. 20036 « 202/296-2344

September 21, 1978

IMRG MEMBERS .
Peter G. Hunt

Mailing List Update

Please replace these two pages of vour IMRG roster with the attached.

Thank vou.

BACUBO Staff Associate




Campus Safetv Association

Mr. Frederi ' : | i
x et§eﬁ§§;§e¥' Thomasg Corresponding Secretary

Howard University Hospital (202) 745-125¢
Washington, DC 20059

Canadian Association of University Business Officers

Mr. W.H.M. Selby . " president

Vice President, Administration

Memorial University of Newfoundland (709) 753-1200 ext. 2217
St. John's Newfoundland, Canada AIC 557

Mr. Kenneth Clements
Executive Director (613) 563-3541
Canadian Association of University
Business Offlcers
151 Slater
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada KI1P5N1



. CAUSE (continued)

" Mr. John Gwynn
Assistant Director
Division of Computer Services
Box 3945, University Station
University of Wyoming
Laramie, WY ~ 82071

President
(307) 766-61l66

Mr, R. Brian Wal§h Secretary/Treasurer
Director, Computing Center (219) 283-2811
University of Notre Dame

Notre Dame, IN 46556

Council for Advancement and Support of Education

Dr. James L. Fisher

President

Council for Advancement and Support
of Education

One Dupont Circle, Suite #530

Washington, DC 20036

(202) 659-3820

International Association of College and University Security Directors

President

Mr. William T. Norwood {202) 636-7165

Director Qffice of Safety
and Security Services

Howard University

2400 6th Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20059

Mr. James L. McGovern
Executive Secretary
International Association of College and

University Security Directors
Box 98127

Atlanta, GA 30329

(404) 261-8136




